
Memo 
To: Oliver C. Chi, City Manager 
From:     Larry Agran, Councilmember LA 

Date: September 1, 2023 
Re: Appointment to the Transportation Commission 

In accordance with Irvine Municipal Code Section 1-4-202, please be advised 
that I have appointed Mari Fujii to the Transportation Commission effective 
immediately.  

cc: City Council 
City Clerk 
Director of Public Works and Transportation 

RECEIVED 

September 1, 2023 

CITY OF IRVINE 
CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE 


